
    
 
 

What’s happened since The 
Wesley closed? 
 
2017- HRCC commissioned Horsham Arts Future Services Demand Assessment. 
2019- HRCC resolves to support The Wesley Committee after a submission from 
the Committee to Council. 
2020- The Wesley Committee sells its Music Academy and Flat to fund works. 
2020- Remedial works begin, funded by the Committee’s asset sale. 
2020-21- Detailed project scope developed. 
2021- Decision to plan and prepare for long term. 
2022/2023- Designs developed, costed and paid for by the Committee. 
2024- Fundraising campaign commences. 
   
 
 

 
 


